
 

 
 
 
 
 

October 16, 2019 
 
 

Support for Relief Efforts to the Disaster Caused by Typhoon 19 in 2019 
 

Ono Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. (Osaka, Japan; President, Representative Director: Gyo 
Sagara) would like to express our deepest sympathy to all those who have been affected 
by the heavy rain disaster due to the aftermath of the Typhoon 19. 

 
We have decided to make a donation of ¥10 million through the Japanese Red Cross 

Society to support those affected by the disaster and to restore and reconstruct the affected 
area.  

 
We sincerely wish for the earliest recovery and reconstruction of the affected area.  
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